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REF:  1059114 

 

29th August 2023 

 

Dear Robin and all at the FAABA 

RE:  Your recent donation 

I am writing to thank you for your most recent generous donation of £1000.  Donations such as 
this are always special and are even more so when they are from an organisation such as 
yourself who has been such a keen supporter of our blind veterans over the years.   
 
We are touched that this particular donation has been made to help with the opening of our 
Rustington Centre as part of our Founders fundraising.  Things are going well there with the 
team busily preparing for the arrival of our veterans next month, while those still at the Brighton 
Centre are making our veterans ready for the big move which will hopefully take place week 
beginning 11th September! 
 
Once our veterans have had time to settle in (as we all know – getting used to a new home can 
be a little challenging, especially with so many to settle in) we will be in touch in order ot arrange 
a visit so you can see how your support continues to enable our veterans to lead the fulfilling 
and independent lives they deserve. 
 
As always, don’t hesitate to drop me a line if you have any questions. 
 

Yours sincerely  

Viccie 
Victoria Beech 

Community Partnerships – Marketing Executive 

T: 07860526488 E: Victoria.beech@blindveterans.org.uk 


